
September Garden Club Meeting 
 
The Magnolia Forest Garden Club held their first garden club meeting out 
of town in Picayune, MS at a member's new home. Nancy O'Bryan, 
President, called the meeting to order with a Pledge of Allegiance, 
followed by an opening prayer. The Treasurer's report was given. and the 
roll was called.   The new yearbooks were distributed, and the monthly 
programs were discussed. In fact, next month's program will be "Easy 
Pumpkin Decoration'' which is just in time for fall. After the meeting, the 
members enjoyed a variety of delicious refreshments. 
 

 

 
 
Pictured here are the hostesses: From left to right--Tammy Artalona, hostess, and 
co- hostesses are Janet Bernard, Sandy Solar.  
Back row-Barbara Burgueno and Flo Johnson. 


